Law Enforcement Merit System Council

2102 West Encanto Boulevard, Mail Drop 1290, Phoenix, AZ 85005
Phone: 602-223-2286 Fax: 602-223-2096
Website: www.azdps.gov/about/LEMSC

June 10, 2014

Robert Halliday, Director

Arizona Department of Public Safety
P. O. Box 6638

Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638

Dear Director Halliday:
The Law Enforcement Merit System Council conducted a business meeting on June 5, 2014 and
made the following decisions:

1. Approved the meeting minutes from the May 6, 2014 meeting.

2. Acknowledged receipt of the withdrawal of the disciplinary appeal from Mr. Joseph
MacKenzie , MSC #2013-02.

3. Granted and scheduled a rehearing of Captain McCraw’s challenge of Part 1 of the 2014
Major’s Promotional Process for July 24, 2014.

4. Scheduled the review of the Business Manager’s decision to deny Captain Golden’s
request to challenge the results of Part 1 of the Major’s Promotional Process for July 24,
2014.

5. Confirmed the Lincoln vs DPS — MSC #2014-01 termination hearing scheduled for June
17, 2014.

6. Confirmed the Jennings vs DPS — MSC #2014-02 suspension hearing scheduled for July
24,2014.




7. Vacated the August 19, 2014 tentative Council meeting date and reset the date for August
26,2014.

8. Approved the modification to the salaries of all DPS classifications with the exception of
the listed contract employees as proposed.

a, Captain
at Merit System Council

cc: Lt Col. James McGuffin
Lt. Col. Jeffrey Raynor
Lt. Col. Timothy Chung
Ms. Angela McCray




